
We need your input! Seattle Parks and Recreation is renovating Soundview Playfield. Please join 
Seattle Parks and Recreation’s Planner, Project Manager, and BRCA Design consultants at Whitman 
Middle School Library to provide input on the design of the playfield.

The project will include installation of synthetic field surfacing, the addition of lighting, access 
improvements that meet the American with Disabilities Act and other site enhancements. These 
upgrades will address recreational demands and repair field drainage issues. 

Seattle Parks and Recreation is investing in state of the art synthetic turf systems that provide 
safe, playable and durable fields. Additionally, we are investing in high quality energy-efficient field 
lighting which minimizes spill light and glare off the field while providing recreation light on the field.   

We will provide light refreshments and activities for children at the meeting. All are encouraged to 
attend and participate.

Funding for this project is provided by the Seattle Park District.  Soundview Playfield is located at 
1590 NW 90th St, Seattle, WA 98117

WE NEED TO 
HEAR FROM YOU!

FOR ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS OR IF YOU NEED AN INTERPRETER 
OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

Karimah.edwards@seattle.gov

206-233-0063

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/
soundview-playfield-athletic-field-renovation

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2017
6 P.M.-7:30 P.M.
LOCATION: WHITMAN MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY, 9201 15TH AVENUE NW 98117


